
 

 

POST RESULTS SERVICES - SUMMER 2025 
 

There are 4 Post Results Services available: 
 
 
 

 

   

1. PRIORITY COPY OF SCRIPT:  

(For all pupils who want to see a copy of their script before deciding whether  

to apply for a Non-Priority Review of Marking). 
 

Please email your Request Form to gayle.bateman@sws.cheshire.sch.uk  

by THURSDAY 4TH SEPTEMBER 2025.   
 

              
  

2. NON-PRIORITY REVIEW OF MARKING: 

Please bring your Request Form, Consent Form and the correct payment  

to Reception in an envelope for the attention of the Examinations Officer,  

by THURSDAY 25TH SEPTEMBER 2025.   
 

(Please discuss your marks and grades with the subject Head of Department or  

Mr Warman, Deputy Headteacher, before applying for this service). 

 

 

3. COPY OF REVIEWED SCRIPT:   

(Must be requested at the same time as a Review of Marking). 
 

Please bring your Request Form, Consent Form and the correct payment  

to Reception in an envelope for the attention of the Examinations Officer,  

by THURSDAY 25TH SEPTEMBER 2025. 
 

 

 
 

4. APPEALS: 
  

Please speak to a member of the Senior Leadership Team if you wish to consider making an 

appeal.  Further details can be found on the JCQ website: http://www.jcq.org.uk/exams-

office/appeals 
 

 

 

 

Please be aware that if you request a  

Review of Marking, 

your mark and/or subject grade  

may be lowered, confirmed or raised. 
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